
  

                                                                                       

                        

  

Join us on Saturday, August  16, for our traditional Summer Progressive Dinner. 

  

We will meet at 5:30 pm for Hors D’Oeuvres and refreshments at Steve and Shannon 
Collins’ home at 236 Stanford Dr. 78212. Steve and Shannon have graciously opened their 
home, so we can enjoy the first part of this outing. 

They  will be offering us a taste of the famous “Jaguar Juice” cocktail that, according to the 
Nov/Dec 2024 issue of the Jaguar Journal, has been served since the early 1960’s at all JOA 
events. It is supposedly best “if imbibed to the haunting strings of 30 violins”. Who knows, 

we may be starting a new tradition at the SAJC progressive dinners.        

  

Then, we have reservations at 7:00 pm at Pesto Ristorante on 5221 McCullough Ave. in “The 
Yard” Mall in Olmos Park.  (This year we have not scheduled dessert at a different location 



as part of the dinner  since for the past three or four years we have not had room for dessert 

after all the great appetizers and food. ☹) 

Please RSVP by email at renerogabriel@gmail.com or text at 210-216-3121 no later than 
Monday, August 4. We need to confirm the reservations at the restaurant and most 
importantly, plan in advance for the hors d’oeuvres and refreshments. 

  

Join us for another great afternoon of fun and camaraderie with all your fellow SAJC 
members. 

  

See you then! 

Gabriel Renero  

SAJC President 
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